
Al-Sheikh  met  Singapore’s
representative to the PA
I have received in my office today, Singapore’s representative
to the PA, H.E. Mr Hawazi Bin Daipi.

It  was  a  positive  and  fruitful  meeting,  I  commended  the
relations between our two countries, and thanked our friends
for their continuous support to the PA and for their efforts
in  the  capacity  building  through  their  Enhanced  Technical
Assistance  Programme  (ETAP),  and  wished  them  further
developement,  progress  and  prosperity.

We discussed the situation on the field and the developments
internally, regionally, and internationally.

Mr Daipi expressed their intention of establishing a Singapore
Representative Office in Ramallah, and commended the strong
ties  between  Palestine  and  Singapore,  and  expressed  his
concern regarding the violation of the status quo in AlHaram
AlSharif.

Finally,  we  agreed  upon  further  development  and  closer
collaboration.
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